
DATE:  March 22, 2022

TOPIC: Parking Lot Gates Throughout the District

PREPARED BY: Jim Caldwell and Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
☐ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
There are five gates located in Rutledge Hall and Lincoln Hall’s parking lot/driveway areas. 

Currently, there are two different gate styles; triangular and rectangular. After February’s 

incident in which a First Student bus struck the Pratt Avenue gate, Administration would like 

the Committee’s feedback relative to the differing gate structures.

Fiscal Impact:
Unknown

Recommendation:
This summary is for informational purposes. The Administration requests direction from the 

Facilities Committee on any potential next steps.
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